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If a member or friend of the UU Society of Geneva requests permission to hold a public 
political forum on the church property, permission may be granted only by the Board of 
Directors. All major candidates for the office must be invited, admission to the event 
shall be free, and the Board must be provided evidence that all issues of safety, 
security, and public liability have been appropriately addressed. The decision of the 
Board on whether to grant permission for the forum is final. The member(s) or friend(s) 
requesting the space will be responsible for set-up, clean-up, and lock-up.  
 
 
 


